
Erika Meyer

305 NE 61st Ave Apt D13

Portland, Oregon 97213

Chief Lovell

Portland Police Bureau

1111 SW 2nd Ave

Portland, Oregon 97204

Mayor Ted Wheeler

1221 SW 4th Ave Room 340

Portland, Oregon 97204

September 15, 2022

Dear Police Chief Lovell,

This constitutes my final attempt to report the death of Christopher Lynn Newman as a murder. What I would 

like from the Portland Police Department is for an officer to make an appointment with me ahead of time, so that

I can give a full and complete report on the death of Christopher Newman, which was a brutal murder, and 

hopefully you can open a proper investigation. Alternatively, I am willing to file the report by mail, but I want a 

case opened up, and if you won't open a case, I think I deserve a decent explanation, not a defamatory one based 

on cover ups and lies. 

I would like to invite the entire city of Portland to begin living in a world where the law, legal processes, and 

evidence outweigh the influence of bribery and cult leaders.

I have attempted to make this crime report, and other crime reports, several times, without success. Chris was 

deliberately given heart failure, then cancer via use of frequency based weapons, and then he was tortured to 

death. I also have been tortured for years now, with biomedical implants and directed energy weapons, and so 

has my daughter, and so have my pets. We've discussed this. The sky is full of drones. Anyone can see them. In 

Chris' case, I believe he was also attacked by neighbors at night, wielding directed energy weapons. He was 

tortured almost always at night. Often he and I were attacked in the same way, at the same time.

As part of the same crime, my daughter was also set up in a fraudulent and damaging honey-trap style 

relationship.

It's easy to trace frequencies from the biomedical implants and I have a number of scientific measurements 

showing that something out of the ordinary is going on, as well as suspicious shapes showing up in x-rays. If this

is being done by the US government, it's in violation of my right to due process and a number of other state and 

federal laws. 

This is an atrocity that needs to be addressed, and which should never happen to another animal or to another 

human being. Please respond no later than October 1, 2022.

Sincerely,

Erika Meyer


